
January  8, 2024

City  of  Las  Vegas

Department  of  Planning

495 South  Main  Street

Las  Vegas,  NV  89101

Re: Tenaya  &  Bilpar

Case:  23-0595

.=!J'N:  125-22-801-011

Abeyance  Request

To  whom  it may  concern:

TANEY  ENGINEERING
6030  S. JONES  BLVD. LAS VEGAS,  NV 89118

PHONE:  (702) 362-88441  FAX: (702) 362-5233
TANEYCORP.COM

Taney  Engineering,  on behalf  of  Adaven  Homes,  is requesting  that our application  be deferred  from  the

upcoming  January  9, 2024,  Planning  Commission  meeting  to the February  13, 2024,  Planning  Commission

meeting.  This  deferral  is sought  to allow  us the opportunity  to meet  with  Commissioner  Jennifer  Taylor  to

review  the proposed  single-family  residential  subdivision.

Thank  you  for  your  attention  to this  request.  If  you  have  any questions  or reqriire  additional  information,  please

contact  us at (702)  362-8844.

Sincerely,

Jeremiah  Delci-Johnson

Senior  Land  Planner Submittedafbrfinalagenda
ITEM  40

RECEIVED  01/08/24

01/09/24  PC MEETINCT
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